
 

 

January 11, 2024 
Mr. Matt Conte 
Eleven 18 Architecture 
1011 E. Colonial Drive, Suite 307 
Orlando, Florida 32803 
   
RE: Springs of Ballentine  
 
Mr. Conte, 
 
This letter is to provide our stance on the use of CPVC water pipe and non-metallic sheathed cable on 
the above referenced project. 
 

1. CPVC pipe is an acceptable material for all water piping within the building. 
2. Nonmetallic sheathed cable is acceptable with the following conditions. 

a. Locations permitted by Article 334.1 of NFPA 70. 
b. As permitted by the NC Department of Insurance (NCDOI). 
c. As permitted by NC Department of Health Service Regulation (NCDHSR). 
d. As permitted by Harnett County Inspections. 

 
If you have any questions, feel free to call me at 252-902-9352. Thanks. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
L. Michael Stroud, PE 
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